
Tri-EPIC REPC 

Meeting Minutes:  10/13/2020 

 

In Attendance 
Member Organization 

  
Terri Gough Charlton Fire, Deputy EMD 
Ralph Harris Town of Charlton Fie - Retired 
Kriste Jerome MEMA 
Matthew Wyke Webster Fire / Webster BOH 
Christopher Rae American Red Cross 
Jason Osborne Harrington Hospital 
David Demings Sturbridge Fire – EMD Coordinator 

 

Call to Order:  9:06 

Treasurer’s Report: 

John Hart Scholarship - $2047.21 
Website - $57.34 
Operational - $4362.04 
CERT - $5098.92 
Donations - $873.00 
 
Presentation:  

American Red Cross - Christopher Rae 

Red Cross is working with a collaborative to start working though the communities to 
identify shelter locations as well as supplies.  Tantasqua is listed as the state approved 
regional shelter in our area.   

 

Old Business:  

 HMEP drill – Funds were approved by the state and Terri is working on getting 
them ordered.  All supplies will be stored at the Southbridge location. 

 Elections – Please forward all nominees to Matt before our next meeting on 12/8 
 Radio Update – Postponed until December meeting 

 
 
 



 

 

New Business 

 Website Design:  to stay with our current web master it would be a total cost 
of $620.00 for two years.  Our current web master is looking to stay back as 
she feels that we need to do more with the website, and she does not have 
the experience to do what needs to be done.  Motion made to approve the 
domains for one year at a cost of less than $100.00 Matt will work with Lisa 
and do the research to find us a new web master.  We will discuss again at 
our December meeting. 
 

 

 

 

Next Meeting: December 8, 2020 

 

 


